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Dear Chair Prozanski & Members of the Committee - 

 

The Oregon State Chamber of Commerce represents 84 professional chambers of 

commerce and their 27,000 business members in every corner of Oregon. 

 

For the reasons articulated by our Chamber members and our industry partners in 

the outdoor recreation and health & fitness industries, OSCC strongly supports SB 

754 and encourages the committee to approve the legislation. 

 

The inability of some of our key businesses and industries to be able to use and 

enforce liability waivers for inherently risky activities translates into added costs for 

Oregonians and fewer recreational options.  These industries are important to 

Oregonians' way of life.  They are also important to our local economies.  Please 

address this issue to make these activities more affordable and more accessible for 

Oregonians to engage in.    

 

 


